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2021 TSC Sponsors
Wicken’s Insurance, Mark Wickens
Levenstein’s Carpet

The Works Construction

Omara Foods

The Beach Tiki Bar & Grill

Scheidler Brothers
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From the Grill

Important: We are looking for part time workers to fill positions on the golf course or 
clubhouse in 2022.  Ideally, if you or someone you know has retired and would like to 
earn a few extra dollars during golf season call Kurt Balser or Jared Owens. Clubhouse 
phone is 812-663-2229. You can also message us on the GCC Facebook page.

Don’t forget to spend your pro shop credits before the end of the year.  We have plenty 
of golf balls: Titelist Pro 1, 1X, AVX, Taylormade TP5 and 5X in stock.

    20% off all wedges and putters.
    20% off all shoes in stock

    20% off all current year mens shirts.

From the Pro Shop...
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From the Greens Committee...
Key Points:

 

From the Golf Committee...
Tournaments (using a shotgun start) must have a minimum of 28 players to be 
considered viable to run. This does not include Night Golf or Crazy Golf 
tournaments.

Upcoming Tournaments:
 
We will be meeting to set up the tournament schedule for 2022.

  

* Starting January 1st thru February 15th the pro shop and golf course will be closed if the temperature is 
under 40 degrees. Flags will be moved off the greens to the approach area and the tees will be on the 
back of the teeing ground. There will be a strictly enforced cart path only rule during this time as well. 
You must call the pro shop to see what the status of the course is. It might be above 40 but conditions 
may not allow for play. 

* Dead Ash trees will be removed starting this month and continuing until the project is complete.
* We have started a winter equipment maintenance program.
* Maurice is still working on our Lastech mower. 
*  We are looking into options with our old Cushman. The carburetor needs replaced and that part is 

hard to find. We may look into selling it. This discussion has been tabled for now. If you are interested 
in having your name added to a list of potential buyers let Kurt know. 

 

Adopt A Hole Program for 2021
Members who would like to adopt a hole should contact Keith Lake, Chairman of the Green’s 
Committee.  Your participation will make a difference in how nice the course looks throughout the 
golfing season.  Thank you to those who participate in this program. Contact Keith by email at 
klake124@fuse.net.
Adopted holes: #1-Keith Lake, #9-Todd Gindling, #18-Buck and Beth Ann Gindling, #12-Forward/
Middle Tee-Terry Alverson, #10-Jeff McIntyre, Joe Ice (#16 Restroom).

mailto:klake124@fuse.net
mailto:klake124@fuse.net
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From the Board...
We have approved the voting provisions update to the bylaws. Voting will take place just prior to Monday, Wednesday, 
and Thursday league play and a select time on Saturday. You may now vote by email. The nominations and voting will 
take place in August instead of September.

The finance committee and board have completed and approved the 2022 budget.  Please see page 4 for an 
explanation of why we had to raise the dues. We are also raising green fees for weekday and weekend play.

Pass this along to your friends. We have approved a new member promotion. To be eligible a person must not have 
been a member for the past 2 years. We are also trying something innovative, a subscription membership for young 
adults 30 and under.  For $160 a month a person can sign up and if he or she wants to discontinue their membership 
they just notify the office before the next billing period. Check our FB page for details or ask Kurt.

From the House...
We have installed new lighting in the main clubhouse and bar area. We have also fixed the wiring in the Mel Best room 
so you don’t have to figure out which switch has to be on for another switch to work. Michael Johnston is repairing 
our front door entry.  Plans are to utilize unused space in the clubhouse. The front area will be a conference center. 
Ann has really done a great job cleaning and decorating. Most on her own time. The men’s bathroom has been 
repaired and painted.  Also adding advertising to our front entry sign letting the public know we have space to rent.
  

Board of Directors:
Phil Collins - President

Terry Alverson - Vice President
Josh Grossman - Treasurer
Steve Dwenger - Secretary

Jason Gindling, Eddy Lee, Lou Caperoon, Keith Lake, Michael Johnston

General Manager
Kurt Balser

email: kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com
Greensburg Country Club

1630 W. Park Rd.
Greensburg, IN  47240

www.greensburgcountryclub.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GCC1925

Pro Shop
812-663-2229                                                                    

mailto:kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com
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Dear	Valued	Member:

It	is	with	no	pleasure	the	board	announces	a	dues	increase	of	$50	effective	January	1,	2022.		We	have	
made	every	effort	 to	avoid	this	 increase	but	 rapidly	 rising	costs	in	gas,	utilities,	 and	chemicals	have	
left	us	with	no	other	choice.	

Other	 areas	of	our	business	will	 also	share	some	of	 these	price	increases.	 Those	areas	 include,	 but	
are	not	limited	to,	rental	space,	green	fees,	and	select	pro	shop	items.

As	an	example	our	fuel	has	doubled	in	price.	Even	though	we	are	raising	membership	dues	this	will	
not	 fully	 cover	 the	 increase.	 We	 have	 had	 to	 cut	 expenses	 in	 some	 areas	 of	 our	 business	 to	
compensate	for	this	projected	shortfall.

Preparing	the	budget	for	2022	has	been	very	challenging.	We	value	your	continued	support	and	hope	
you	still	consider	Greensburg	Country	Club	a	great	value.	We	look	 forward	to	seeing	you	on	the	golf	
course	next	season.

Sincerely,

Board	of	Directors	
Phil	 Collins,	 Terry	 Alverson,	 Stephen	 Dwenger,	 Josh	 Grossman,	 Keith	 Lake,	 Eddy	 Lee,	 Michael	
Johnston,	Lou	Caperoon,	and	Jason	Gindling


